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  Non Instructional /Business Operations 

    

 

 

SUBJECT:  COOPERATIVE PURCHASING   
   

The Board of Education endorses the concept of cooperative purchasing when such method is in 

the best interest of the school district. All proposals and contracts for cooperative purchasing 

ventures shall be submitted to the Board for consideration and approval.  

   

Ref: Education Law §1950  

General Municipal Law §ll9-o  

 

Re-Adopted: July 5, 2022   

 


